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Newsletter 4 

Easter 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It’s been a wonderful half term of trips, music, sporting events, fundraising and fun…and the sun is slowly 
beginning to make an appearance! 
 

Lent is a time of preparation for Easter and it’s been a real privilege to see how respectfully and positively 
the children have participated in this important part of the church year. We have all enjoyed welcoming 
families and members of the parish into our Friday Celebration Assemblies and now our Monday Gospel 
Liturgies. These are special times to spend together as a whole school community. 
 

This week we have been absolutely amazed by the talented musicians who have performed in front of 
their parents and the whole school. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Mr Moran 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4 got through to the second round of the 

Cornwall School Games Athletics and came 3rd!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ve  raised over £260 for CAFOD  

this Easter!! Thank you!! 

Thank you so much for your generosity!! 



What’s on…. 
 

March 
Thursday 28th 

Fairtrade Coffee Morning 9.15-10.45am 
Guitar Assembly 1.30pm 
Last Day of Spring Term! 

 
April 

Monday 15
th
 Summer Term starts. 

Tues 23rd  Helen Bettle Parenting Drop In 1-3pm 
Weds 24th Y5 Fire Station 

Saturday 27th First Holy Communion Reconciliation Service 
 

 May 
Mon 6th Bank Holiday 

Weds 8th - Fri 10th Y5 Residential BF Adventure 
Mon 13th Y6 SATs Week 

Thursday 16
th
 Friday 17

tth 
 Y4 Residential 

Tues 21
st
 - Fri 24th Y6 London Trip 

Weds 22nd Y4 Maritime Museum 
Mon 27

th
 – Fri 31

st
 Summer Half Term 
 

 June 
Sunday 2nd First Holy Communion Service  

(10.45am St Mary’s Church) 
Monday 3rd Inset Day (School Closed) 

Friday 7th Class Photographs 
Mon 10th-14th Y4 Swim 

Tuesday 11th  Helen Bettle Parenting Drop In 1-3pm 
Monday 17th-21st Refugee Week 

Thursday 20th Sports Day (Reserve Day 27th June) 
Mon 24th-28th Wellbeing Week  

 
July 

Mon 8th Swim (by invitation) 
Tues 23

rd
 Last Day of Term!! 

 
 

Weekly 
Liturgy on Monday 2.45pm 

Celebration Assembly on Friday 2.45pm 

 

If your child is interested in learn-

ing to play a musical instrument,  

Cornwall Music Service Trust are 

able to provide lessons during the 

school day. 

They offer strings, woodwind, 

brass, guitar , keyboard  and piano 

and  

percussion. 

 

Please sign up online:- 

https://cmst.co.uk/signup 

Sessions are available for  

individuals or groups 

 

 
 
 
 
 

HOLY WEEK 
 

Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord 
Mass 10.45am 

 
Vigil Mass 6.00 pm 

 
Maundy Thursday  

Mass of the Lord’s Supper 7.00pm  
(with watching until 10.00 pm) 

 
Good Friday  

Celebration of Lord’s Passion 3.00pm 
 

Holy Saturday – Easter Vigil 8.00 pm 
Easter Sunday 10.45 am 

 
 

St Mary’s Catholic Church 
Killigrew Street 

Falmouth 
Thanks to Co-Op for our 

Fairtrade donations! 

Y5 Coffee morning is on Thursday 

28th march at 9.15am, please 

come along! 

We’ve had lots of time with our 

Buddies this term! 



Class 5  

Class 5 have had a busy half term. We are busy planning our Fairtrade coffee morn-
ing, writing speeches, leaflets and practicing persuasive plays. We have written let-

ters to local supermarkets who have kindly donated Fairtrade products. We have 
been scientists,  learning to separate soluble and insoluble substances. We have 

loved becoming buddies with Reception class and are excited to go on an Easter egg 
hunt with them. 

 

 

 

This half term on the  

7th of March we celebrated  

World Book Day!  

We had a fabulous day filled with 
some drama-based learning and lots 
of stories being read to all the classes 

(at least 5 different books for each 
class!).  

In the afternoon we read with our 
buddies and we enjoyed a cup of hot 
chocolate, courtesy of the PTA who 
donated and helped distribute the 

delicious drinks! 

Thanks to everyone who put in the 
effort in creating wonderful cos-

tumes - a fantastic day was had by 
all. 

' 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 4, the 
children have been pre-
paring for their Spring 
Flower show entries. 
This year, they were 
tasked with turning 
dried fruit into beautiful 
pieces of edible jewel-
lery and what a fantastic 
job they did!'  

 



 

Year 6 received their leaver's hoodies this past Monday after a Liturgy in 
celebration of them as well as our Gospel Value of Peace. It was brilliant to 

see them wearing them with pride and are excited for them to become 
ambassadors for good after their time at St Mary's. Well done Year 6's - we 

are so proud of you all! 



Summer Term Menu 



We are still really keen to start a yoga 

class after school for children next 

term. 

If you would like to join a yoga class 

with Kate Ashbarry please can you email 

or Dojo the school office.  

We are hoping it will be available to Y1-

Y6 depending on numbers. 

We guestimate it will be around £35 for 

the term. 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Our Year 3 students had a fantastic time at 

Trebah Gardens, where they delved into 

our plant-themed topic and also got crea-

tive on the beach! They discovered a wide 

array of plant species and colourful flow-

ers, deepening their understanding of na-

ture. Additionally, they had fun making 

stone sculptures on the beach, adding an 

artistic touch to their adventure.  

 


